
 

9 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Tickets for the School Production of AnnieJR 
 
Our whole school production of AnnieJR is nearly upon us, and I am excited to write 
to you to let you know that tickets are now available to purchase.  
 
Performance Dates: Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th and Friday 14th February 2025  
 

Start time: 7pm 
 
Our wonderful cast has been working hard to prepare a show that you will remember 
and will leave you humming ‘Tomorrow’ and ‘It’s the Hard Knock Life’. We hope that 
you will support their efforts by joining us on one of the show dates.  
 
Tickets are priced at £6 for children and £8 for adults and are available to buy via 
ParentPay. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Papasideris  

 
Mr Papasideris  
Teacher of Drama 


